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Attn: Ann Siegel, Senior Vice President, Operations and Capital Programs

Re: Richard Gilder Center for Science, Education, and Innovation

Dear Ms. Futter,

The American Museum of Natural History (the “Museum”) has proposed certain minor modifications to
the Richard Gilder Center for Science, Education, and Innovation Project (the “Project”). As lead agency
for City Environmental Quality Review and State Environmental Quality Review for the Project, NYC
Parks has issued a technical memorandum (the “Tech Memo”) dated April 25, 2018 analyzing the
proposed modifications (the “Modifications”).

Based upon this review, NYC Parks hereby approves the Modifications to the Project as described in the
Tech Memo, subject to the same conditions set forth in the letter dated December 4, 2017 from NYC
Parks to the Museum approving the Project.

Very truly yours,
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Mitchell J. Silver, FAICP
Commissioner, NYC Parks



